
Amendment Regulation on Free Museums  (AMAP)

Ki Hung CHAN  to: sc_subleg 13/06/2016 11:44

Cc:

Dear Ms. Mak, 

Your letter dated 8 June to the Chairman of Art Museum Advisory Panel (AMAP) refers. 

We helped to sent the letter to all members of AMAP and invite them to provide their views to Legco. 
However, some members have replied to us direct instead. I would like to forward their emails for your 
necessary action please. 

Here is the second batch (emails from Mr. Alan Yip). 

That's all emails we have received so far. 

Chan Ki-hung 
Head (Museum Projects and Development), LCSD 

----- Forwarded by Ki Hung CHAN/LCSD/HKSARG on 13/06/2016 11:41 ----- 

From:  <alanyip> 

To: Ki Hung CHAN 

Dear Chairman and members,
Thank you for the move, I fully support and that would be a landmark for the museums of Hong Kong.
Happy hoilday!
Alan Yip

---------------------------------------------------------------------
This email message (together with any attachments) is for the designated recipient only. It may 
contain information that is privileged for the designated recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any use, retention, disclosure, copying, printing, forwarding or 
dissemination of the message is strictly prohibited. If you have received the message in error, please 
erase all copies of the message (including attachments) from your system and notify the sender 
immediately.
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